From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 13 July 2022 09:29
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: CCC plans 2022/2255/P

Please upload to 2022/2255/P

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

Subject: CCC plans

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Patrick

We understand that GOSH is discussing with UCLH to find a route for construction traffic which would suit both
parties. We strongly believe that the objections of local residents and businesses should also be taken seriously by
GOSH, and that local residents and businesses should be consulted about any change to the plans the subject of
planning application 2022/2255/P. We should be grateful if you would ensure that this occurs.

Moreover, if the discussions lead to any change to the plans, a new planning application should be submitted so all
interested parties are given time to consider the new proposals and submit comments if so desired. Again, we
should be grateful if you would ensure that this happens.

This is not a statement of objections to the existing application. The points previously made in relation to that
application stand.

Yours
Alec Forshaw, Gillian Moseley, Michael Pountney For the Residents and Business Liaison Group



